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Head’s Welcome 

The week before half term saw most year groups 

bringing together their learning from the first half 

term, including vlogging in Year 3 and completing 

outdoor surveys in Year 4.  We also finished the 

week with our annual Family Colours Day, with 

Moseley winning both the Y3/4 and the Y5/6 

Family quizzes! This week, everyone has  

returned full of enthusiasm for their new topics 

and have been embracing travelling to the “New 

World” as pilgrims in Year 3 and becoming Arctic 

Explorers in Year 4 next week. In Year 5, this 

term’s topic on Natural Disasters seemed very 

apt with the storms hitting the UK, while the Year 

6 pupils have begun their rehearsals for the WW2 

Remembrance performances next week. As  

always, there is lots going on in school! 

The Family Trophy  

Henshaw won the trophy in 

Autumn and have taken an 

early lead this week 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to : 

Guy in Year 4 for a huge improvement in 

his focus and effort in Creative Curriculum 

lesson– well done! 

Role Models 

Congratulations to our first 

Year 6 Role Models of the year: 

Ella, Matilda, Gracie,  

Harry, Tabitha, Hettie 

Well done to the TTRS  

winners: 

Most improved speed-   

Week 1– Thomas in Year 4 

Fastest studio speed –Aydin in Year 6 

(Aydin has a time of 0.53 to beat!) 

Week 2– Top 3 most improved: 

3rd– Louie; 2nd– Hugo; 1st-Arabella 

Golden Broom Award 

Week one– 5L 

Week two– 6M 

Well done! 

Winners of the Spooky Spoons  

decorating Competition: 

Year 3– Loki and Chloe 

Year 4– Evie and Guy 

Year 5– Ruby and Alex 

Year 6—Georgia and Rosa 

Special Mention– Betsy in Year 5 

BABY NEWS! 

Congratulations to Mrs 

Hammond who gave birth to  

Fraser Arthur over half term, weighing 6lb 

15oz. Both mum and baby are doing well! 

The Enterprise Club 

A special mention this week for 

The Enterprise Club, who have 

been doing an excellent job of 

selling the produce from our 

allotment, raffling pumpkins, 

pickling beetroot and onions,  

and running our break time 

Snack Shack so efficiently. We raffled 10  

pumpkins and the lucky winners were able to 

take them home to carve ready for Halloween!  



 

A Look Back 

 

16th October—3rd November 2023 

 

Mrs Angeline won the Staff Fancy 

Dress Cup for the second year  

running, with Miss Walker coming 

a close second! 

We have been outdoors a lot,  

enjoying the sunshine! 

 PE lessons, problem solving activities,  

gardening, Imaginative Play, Forest 

Schools, local area studies….we love 

taking our learning outside! 


